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Copenhagen, June 20" 2014

Letter of support for The International Student City of Copenhagen, ISCC

Air France is proud to support the vision of a student city in Copenhagen in that we believe it will
bring the spirit of solidarity and fraternity among nations from the Cité Internationale
Universitaire de Paris to the vibrant city of Copenhagen.

As a global airline we at Air France like to pride ourselves with the fact that we further these
values every day in our line of work, by facilitating stronger ties between people, cities and
countries.

With every flight between our destinations new intercultural meetings arise that result in closer
cultural ties, business relationships and a sense of belonging to a community regardless of our
cultural differences.

It is our hope that an ambitious project such as The International Student City of Copenhagen can
achieve similar synergies and positive spillovers into its environment much like CIUP has done for
Paris and France in the last century.

It is our hope that with a partner such as Air France, the students of tomorrow can be given a
platform through the ISCC, to help foment even stronger economic and cultural ties between
Denmark and France for a stable and more prosperous Europe today and in the future.

Sincerely,

Guillaume Glass,
Air France — KLM Country Manager for Denmark & Iceland



